
Justification of Emergency Regulation 19-E-06 

 
The Division of Insurance finds, pursuant to § 24-4-103(6)(a), C.R.S., that immediate adoption of this 

regulation is imperatively necessary for the preservation of public health, safety, or welfare as the 

requirements of HB 19-1174 to establish a payment methodology for non-contracted services agencies 

that provide emergency ambulance services must be implemented by January 1, 2020. Therefore, 

compliance with the requirements of § 24-4-103, C.R.S., would be contrary to the public interest. 


